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In compliance with the provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus 

Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998, the Fayetteville State 

University (FSU) Campus Police are giving notice of an alleged act reported to have  

occurred on the campus of Fayetteville State University. 

 

On Tuesday, May 19, 2015, the Fayetteville State University Police Department was notified 

of an alleged break-in that occurred at approximately 11:05 a.m. in the Lyons Science 

building.  An unknown suspect entered a room in the Lyons Science building and removed a 

printer.  The unknown suspect was noticed by a FSU employee who questioned the suspect 

as to what he was doing with the printer.  The unknown suspect left the area on foot and was 

last seen by the employee crossing over Murchison Rd towards Bronco Plaza.  

 

The suspects are described as: 

 

A black male, 5’10”, slim build, dark skin with short hair, wearing a white colored t-shirt, 

black knee length shorts and black athletic shoes.  The suspect appears to be approximately 

early to mid-twenties. 

 

If you have any information that might be helpful in this investigation, contact the  

Fayetteville State University Police Department at (910) 672-1775.  The university has an 

“affirmative duty” to warn persons associated with this university of possible peril at the 

hands of some third party or parties. 

 

Students, staff, and faculty should carefully consider their surroundings and stay  

cognizant of those around them. If you observe suspicious activity, immediately contact  

the Fayetteville State University Police Department. 

 

 


